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8th July 2019 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
SWIMMING for Hedgehog Class in Term 1 & 2 -  2019/2020 
 
Children in Hedgehog Class will have the opportunity to swim on Thursday afternoons.  
 
Swimming will start on Thursday 12th September 2019 and the last date will be 12th December 2019. 
Children will need a swimming costume (not bikini) and swimming trunks (not baggy swimming shorts) 
and a towel.  We will provide a swimming cap that your child will need to bring to every swimming every 
lesson. 
 
So that we can group the children in terms of swimming ability, it is important that we get some feedback 
from you as parents as to the confidence that your child has in the water. Please could you complete the 
form below and return it to the office by Wednesday 17th July. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Gareth Griffith 
Headteacher 
 

 
Swimming for Hedgehog Class in Term 1 and 2 
 
Child’s Name(s): …………………………………………………………………………….…………………………      
 
I give permission for my child to travel by coach to Paulton Pool and swim on Thursdays in Term 1 and 2. 

 
 

My child is unable to swim 
 
My child is beginning to swim 
 
My child can swim 10m 
 
My child is a confident swimmer who can swim at least 25m 
 
 
 
Signed: ……………………………………………………………….…….……………………………….………… 
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